Parking Consultation Our Ref: Christchurch 2024

«Number» «Street» Telephone: 0208 207 2277
«Area» Email: parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk
«Post_Code» Date: 17 June 2024

Dear Resident

Informal consultation on proposed waiting restrictions for Christchurch
Crescent and Loom Place, Radlett.

Following complaints from residents and ward councillors in regards to inappropriate and
inconsiderate parking in Christchurch Crescent, the council is proposing to address the
ongoing concerns of residents and ward councillors by introducing timed waiting restrictions
(single yellow lines) to deter inconsiderate and long term on-street parking.

This is proposed to be ‘No Waiting, Monday to Friday, 2pm to 3pm. These times are
reflective of that seen in the northern part of Christchurch Crescent. This will enable
residents and their visitors to always have somewhere to park on street, whilst deterring long
term parking on the street. We have included Loom Place in the proposal with the aim of
stopping any form of parking displacement to roads nearby.

A plan showing the proposal is attached. As local residents, we are asking your views on the
proposal prior to undertaking any formal consultation. If you wish to make any comment on
the proposal, please email parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk or write to the address listed at
the top of this letter. Please mark any correspondence for my attention.

Your views are important and all responses will be reviewed with the Parking Manager and
Ward Councillors, prior to making any decision on the proposal. The deadline for the receipt
of comments is 12 July 2024.

Yours sincerely

Harry Branch
Traffic Engineer
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